
  

Georgia Access Certified Application Counselor Designated 
Organization (CDO) Application for Plan Year 2024 

Questions Received & State Answers  
6/30/2023 

The following question about the CDO Application was received by 6/16/2023. A State response 
has been provided below.  

 

Question: Are CDOs that currently operate on the Federally-facilitated Exchange (FFE) 
required to complete the Georgia Access CDO Application for Plan Year 2024? 

The State of Georgia anticipates that current FFE CDOs in Georgia will participate in Georgia 
Access in order to continue assisting Georgians across our State. 

Georgia Access will support the transition of current CDOs and their CACs from the FFE to 
Georgia Access. To operate as a CDO on Georgia Access for Open Enrollment 2024, 
organizations must complete the Georgia Access CDO Application as well as the associated 
form (Form A – CDO Application).  

Applications are due to the State by Friday, July 7th, 2023 at 5:00 PM Eastern Time. 

 

 


